
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 25th March 2021  

 
Parents’ Evening 

Monday 12th April 2021 and Tuesday 13th April 2021 3.30pm – 5:00pm 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you know, we are keen to ensure parents/carers are regularly provided with an 
opportunity to speak with their child’s class teachers and are kept informed about their 
progress. We have, therefore, arranged for all class teachers to be available on: 
 
Monday 12th April 2021 and Tuesday 13th April 2021 3.30pm – 5:00pm 
 
Due to the Trusts Covid-19 rules and regulations we have decided to hold this Parents’ 
Evening in a form of a phone call. Your child’s class teacher will ring you on one of the dates 
above between 3.30pm and 5:00pm for a 5-minute phone call to discuss how your child has 
settled back into school and their learning so far.  
 
Please call the school to let us know if you are unable to receive a phone call on the above 
dates. If you are unable to answer the phone, staff will try again later or on another day.  
 

Please note: Phone calls to parents may be made from an unknown number. 
Please ensure that the admin team have an up to date contact number. 

 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
 
 
Ms. P Donnelly 
Head of School 


